
 
 
January 22, 2021 
 
Dear Rock Springs Parents, Families, and Friends, 
 
Rock Springs Christian Academy is pleased to announce that enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year begins 
January 25, 2021.  God continues to bless RSCA with great students and families as there has been 
tremendous growth over the past several years.  We are excited that interest from new families remains 
strong.  All returning families are asked to complete the re-enrollment process, *including payment of 
registration fees, no later than February 5, 2021, in order to reserve and secure your child’s/children’s seat(s).  
New families to the school will be allowed to apply beginning Monday, February 8, 2021. (The re-enrollment 
process starts by visiting www.RSCA.INFO and completing the steps provided.) 
 
Tuition for 2021-2022 will not increase. The tuition rates will remain the same (see attached).  Most parents 
still find our tuition exceptionally affordable and true to our mission.  Each Rock Springs Christian Academy 
student and family also benefit from the blessings of the ministry of Rock Springs Church. The church remains 
committed to providing additional financial support for each student’s education, and this additional money 
totals well over $4,500 per student annually.  We look forward to the opportunities and excitement of the 
next school year.  We would be honored and blessed to have you and your family a part of RSCA! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bruce Reagan 
Head of School 
 
*Due to most classes being full, a family will only be considered enrolled if the re-enrollment fee is paid at the 
time of re-enrollment. If the re-enrollment fee is not paid, the slot will be offered to new families during Open 
Enrollment, which begins Feb. 8, 2021. 
 
Important Notice: 2021-2022 School Year 
All students in grades 9-12 will be required to take a daily BIBLE class.  
*The BIBLE classes are required for graduation* 
 
Dual Enrollment Students 
Juniors and seniors will also be required to attend weekly chapel service, unless their college schedule conflicts during 
this time.  

 
Attachment: 2021-2022 tuition rate sheet and important re-enrollment information.  

http://www.rsca.info/


RSCA Tuition rates for the 2021-2022 school year: 

 Elementary Tuition $10,122 
Ministry Support -$4,500 
Parent’s Pay $5,622 

  
Middle School 
Tuition 

$10,342 

Ministry Support -$4,500 
Parent’s Pay $5,842 

  
High School Tuition $10,563 
Ministry Support -$4,500 
Parent’s Pay $6,063 

 
* Additional discounts for multiple children 

Re-enrollment fee for existing students: There is a non-refundable fee of $200 for re-enrollment. 
There is a $500 cap limit for families with multiple students/applicants. The re-enrollment period will 
end on February 5, 2021.  

Important note: Re-enrollment must be completed by February 5 in order to reserve your child’s 
seat at RSCA for the 2021-2022 school year.  

Please follow the re-enrollment steps listed below: 
• Visit www.RSCA.INFO  
• Click “Parent Login” at top of the page 
• Enter District Code: RS-GA 
• Enter Username and Password 
• Click “Apply/Enroll”  
• Click “Enrollment/Re-enrollment” 
• Click “Start Enrollment Packet” and complete process (must complete separately for each 

child) Please verify all information is correct and up-to-date 
• Click “Skip FACTS”.  You do not have to create a new payment plan; your current FACTS 

financial agreement will roll over to the next school year.  
• Complete Review and Submit enrollment packet.  
• Submit Packet and Make Payment. Payment is due at the time of re-enrollment.   
• Re-enrollment process is due by February 5, 2021 to secure your child’s seat at RSCA for the 

2021-2022 school year.  

 
 
**If your child will not be returning, please login and select “Will Not Enroll” during the 
re-enrollment process. ** 

http://www.rsca.info/

